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Ariana Solis

Subject: FW: LF Ranches #1 API - 05-123-07192

 

 
 
From: Jenkins - DNR, Steve [mailto:steve.jenkins@state.co.us]  
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 8:29 AM 
To: Russell Schucker 
Cc: Kurt Dodge; lgwebb1031@gmail.com 
Subject: Re: LF Ranches #1 API - 05-123-07192 
 
Russell et al: 
You are approved as requested.  If you encounter problems getting to 3500', please give me a call. 
Thanks, 
Steve 
 
On Thu, May 24, 2018 at 11:09 AM, Russell Schucker <RSchucker@bonanzacrk.com> wrote: 

Steve, 

  

We will be moving on the LF Ranches #1 next week to reenter and plug. The approved procedure calls for a 
plug at the top of the Niobrara, approximately 6500’. In the previous two reentries we had problems getting 
cleaned out to 3500’ and set the deepest plugs at 3500’ (UPRR C#1 05-123-051139) and 1540’ (UPRR Pan Am 
55-1, 05-123-07249). We would like your approval to do the same at the LF Ranches, clean out to 3500’ if 
possible set the first plug there then set the second plug 400’ to surface. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Russell Schucker 

Senior Engineer 

Bonanza Creek Energy Operating Company, LLC 

410 17th Street, Suite 1500 

Denver, Co 80202 

(720) 440-6100 x109 

(720) 440-6109 direct 


